
Kid-friendly foods needed this summer!
We know that many families struggle to put food on the table during the school year, and 
with the loss of breakfast and lunch at school, summers become a lot more challenging.  

Summer Hunger is one of the biggest roadblocks to learning. Lack of nutrition during the summer 
sets the stage for a cycle of poor performance once school begins.*  Your summer donations 
fuel The Mobile Lunch Box as it delivers over 2,000 fresh and healthy meals to 
children in low-income neighborhoods who struggle to find enough food when 
school is out of session.

Through our Mobile Lunch Box program, The Open Door works to lessen the impact of the 
summer meals gap on local families, but we need your help. 

Please donate healthy, kid-friendly foods to help hungry kids in Dakota County have the 
energy and brain power to make their summer count!

Donate today: 

•  �Gift cards to Sam’s Club or cash to 
purchase what we need (perishable and 
nonperishable items)

•  Peanut Butter
•  Whole grain cereal
•  Single Serve Apple Sauce/Fruit Cups
•  100% Fruit Juice Boxes
•  �String Cheese singles  

(if they do not need refrigeration)
•  Healthy Fruit/Granola Bars
•  Microwavable Mac and Cheese

Please drop off donations at:
The Open Door, Eagan: 3904 Cedar Grove Parkway, Eagan 
Mon thru Wed, 9 am–3 pm, Thurs 9 am - noon 
Tues and Thurs 6 pm–8 pm, Fridays 9 am–noon

The Open Door Mobile Pantry Center: 
14757 Energy Way, Apple Valley    
Mon thru Fri 8:30-Noon or by appointment.  
Call 651-368-0361.

Thank you for your support!
If you have questions about holding a food and fund drive, 
please contact Theresa at theresa@theopendoorpantry.org

www.theopendoorpantry.org

THE MOBILE LUNCH BOX SUMMER LUNCH PROGRAM

* https://education.mn.gov/MDE/dse/FNS/SFSP/


